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On our first physical Sunday Service since March we celebrated a national launch of the Heavenly 

Parent's Holy Community. After singing the CIG national anthem we had readings from various holy 

scriptures about the oneness and unity of mankind. 

 

We also sang the new song "Fish Net", accompanied by the sound file, that True Mother recommended. 

 

Our national leader spoke on the significance and meaning of the declaration of the HPHC and mentioned 

that it marks the highest vision, a new beginning and a call to each of us to live accordingly and invite 

others in. 

 

The program was celebrated with self-brought cakes and food, considering the corona situation. A group 

photo closed the service that was streamed live on Facebook to those that could not attend. (19 attended 

physically plus 31 via live-stream = 50 participants). 

 

Even though we had a sub-regional launch of the HPHC we wanted to do it on a national level as well and 

hope it can serve as a good response on True Mother's call and a good condition before the Rally for 

Hope next Sunday. 
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